From: linda@myneighbors.com

To: SJUD Exhibits
Subject: SB 787
Date: Saturday, April 15, 2017 8:13:37 AM

To: Oregon Senate Judiciary Committee
From: Linda Gillette, resident of Portland, Oregon

There are far too many women and children killed by criminals and the mentally ill,
including their families. Oregon needs to better protect these people by closing the
loopholes in our laws that allow domestic abusers and other dangerous people to buy guns.
Please pass this bill. Thank you
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